
Town of Hammond 
Board Meeting Minutes 

March 10, 2025 
 
The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, March 10, 2025, at the Hammond 
Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 
Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
The agenda was approved motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
 
The bills and payments were approved; motion by Wynveen/Miller second. 
 
Minutes from February 10, 2025 regular meeting were approved: motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
 

Treasures report for January was approved: motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 
$4,026.34 Interest on checking 
$62.71 Interest on savings 
$481,565.55 Check Book balance 
$429,535.90 Savings balance 
$5,698.80 Park fund 
$13,675.07 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 
$3,213.27 Impact Fee Account 
 
Recycle Report: Quiet, all good.  
 
Planning Commission: 
The meeting was dedicated to the Xcel Solar farm project. Brian Elwood was present and showed a Power Point 
presentation and held a question and answer. (see full minutes on website) 
 
Agenda:  
Autumn Woods Preliminary Plat: Gary, Tom and Cole were in attendance.  Residents were notified via certified mail of 
the new development.  3 0f the 7 seven were in attendance to voice their concerns. 1 resident sent a letter to Paul to voice 
his opinions to Cole; wildlife and water concerns. Kari Been brought a Hydrogeologist (Neil Koch) to give some 
perspective on the water concerns.  
 
Roads: Plowed and a few mailboxes were knocked down by the heavy snow.   
 
Chair: The County went to the residence (1629 Hwy 12) where a complaint had been filed. While there they found all 
vehicles were in running condition and had current registration. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for April 22nd, 2025 (Annual Meeting) 
 
Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 
Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


